
 

 

 

 

                                                     

So, this would have been our Summer Fair Week with the 

games, the raffle, the singing and the barbecue! Not only will 

this be greatly missed but it does mean the school will lose 

out on the fantastic fundraising it normally has at this time of 

year. 

Therefore, we have decided to try an Auction! Although not a live auction. The pictures and details 

of items for bidding will be available to view on the Website under the `News and 

Events/Fundraising’ section. If you want to bid on an item) or items) you will need to place a bid by 

email (see email address below). The highest bidder will then be notified, asked to make payment 

and collect the item at a specified time/date. Any monies raised will go towards the IT Hub which is 

needed urgently to speed up the internet, allowing IT lessons to be greatly improved. 

So the plan is this… 

- We need items or vouchers we can auction. These will need to be new or in very good 

condition. We will need to have details and a picture of the item by this Thursday 9th July at 

12 noon. These will then be put on the website on Friday 10th July.  

- AUCTION from Friday 10th July – Friday 17th July at 12 noon. Items will be available to view 

from Friday 10th July – there will be an app notification sent out when ready for bidding. 

Email in your highest bid by the deadline and then sit back and keep your fingers crossed 

that you will be the highest bidder. When you place a bid please make sure you list what 

item you are bidding on, your bid amount, your name and a contact number.  

- The highest bidder will be notified on Friday 17th July. They will then need to make payment 

on the School Gateway under the `IT Hub Fundraising’ section by Monday 20th July at 

9.00am. If unpaid by this time the item will be offered to the second highest bidder. 

- Goods can then be picked up on Wednesday July 22nd from school at pick up or drop off 

time. 

Please use lorraine.boddy@seely.nottingham.sch.uk to send in details about the items and also to 

make your bids. Any bids made to another email address will not be recognised. We may not be 

able to use all the items offered so any that we don’t use will be held for future fundraising events. 

If you are able to donate an item these will need to be in school by Friday 17th July although 

remember, you will need to send in details and a photo by this Thursday 9th July. 

If you need to contact/discuss an item for potential donation please ring Lorraine Boddy on 

07566733409.  

 

This is the first time we’ve tried this, so fingers crossed it all comes together! 

Happy Bidding!!! 
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